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Exhibit 16 
 

Compliance with FCC Guidelines for Human Exposure to Radiofrequency 
Electromagnetic Fields at a Proposed FM Translator Station Serving the Communities of 

Pateros and Brewster, Washington. 
 
 
This is an assessment of compliance with FCC guidelines for maximum permissible exposure to 
radiofrequency energy at an existing radio facility.  This facility is the subject of an FCC application by 
Jerald Edson Isenhart Trust. 
 
 
Current Status of the Maximum Permissible Exposure Limit: 
The radio facility at the proposed location currently supports the following rf sources: 
 

Call Sign Pct Contribution to MPE (general pop/uncontrolled) 
K257DN 0.93% 
K217ER 7.42% 
K12AV 23.76% 
K56BK 23.14% 

 
The current status of exposure to radiofrequency electromagnetic fields at the existing facility is less than 
55.25% of the Maximum Permitted Exposure for General Population/Uncontrolled exposure. 
 
Certain assumptions were made in calculating the percent exposure, most commonly with antenna pattern 
and antenna height above ground.  In all cases the assumptions errored on the side of over-predicting the 
expected exposure. 
 
 
Contribution to the Maximum Exposure Limit by the Proposed FM Translator 
Station: 
The proposed addition to the existing facility will place a transmitter antenna radiation center 10 meters 
above ground level. 
 
The maximum ERP will be 0.010kW horizontal and 0.010kW vertical. 
 
Assuming the worst possible case, the proposed facility will result in 10.4uW/cm^2 of additional 
radiofrequency electromagnetic fields 2 meters above ground level at the closest point of approach to the 
antenna support structure.  This level represents 5.2% of the FCC limit for maximum permissible exposure 
(MPE) for general population/uncontrolled exposure in the 30 to 300 mHz range is 200uW/cm^2. 
 
 
Conclusions: 
The addition of the proposed FM translator station to the existing radio facility will have an affect on the 
MPE levels in the vicinity of the tower.  However, neither the general population/uncontrolled MPE limits 
nor the occupational/controlled MPE limits will be exceeded at ground level plus 2-meters. 
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Engineers Certification: 
Joseph M. DiPietro, P.E. (The Engineer) prepared this report in support of an application filed by Jerald 
Edson Isenhart Trust for a proposed FM translator station.  The proposed FM translator is intended to serve 
the Communities of Pateros and Brewster, Washington. 
 
The Engineer performed all computations used in the preparation of this report. 
 
The Engineer DOES NOT have a significant business interest in the applicant, Jerald Edson Isenhart Trust. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joseph M. DiPietro, Professional Engineer. 
 
 
State of Florida Certificate Number 53242 
August 20, 2003 


